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With the turning of the calendar to a new year always gives a sense that we have a
new opportunity to do something for the Lord, although we know every morning He
blesses us with those opportunities! We thank Him for His work and leading in our
lives as we continue to serve Him in every step He leads.

Our first praise for this year is the birth of our 3rd grandson, Everett Ray Noland was
born to Matt and Annah on Dec 31. Praise the Lord we were able to be in Florida
with all our kids for Chrlstmas and the new addition to our family.




We also praise the Lord for the care Pam continues to receive. She has started
treatments for the nerve pain in her feet and hands that have effected her mobility.
She is now able to walk without a cane and stand for longer periods of time.Just a
couple of months ago she was in a wheelchair most of the time and could only
walk with a walker for a short distance. We got a call from one of her doctors this
week and one of the tumors in her liver has grown again. They are going to
schedule her for another Y-90 radiation treatment for this as soon as possible.

Please continue to pray!

The printing ministry is going well. We have started printing and binding New
Testaments, with our first project being one in Spanish. When we finish this, the
next one will be in Thai. Our other large projects are an Arabic booklet for a
ministry in Colorado and filling a container with John and Romans booklets for a

ministry in Nigeria.

We again want to thank everyone for their prayers and encouragement. The Lord
always has someone call, text, or email at a time when we need it. Our cell
numbers are still the same, but we have changed our e-mail address to

Larrynoland68@gmail.com or Pamnoland1988@amail.com




